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Mrs Hanson would like to give a massive thank you to all the students and staff that gave up 
their lunchtime and took part in the Poetry reading event on Thursday 6th October. The event 
was a great success and we had a lot of students and staff in the audience. A big thank you also 
goes to the English department for their lessons on poetry.  
 
The following students wrote their own poems in English lessons on the topic of ‘The 
Environment’ and then read them aloud at the event. Many of these students were from Year 7 
and they were very brave to read their poems in front of a student audience.  
 

Omar – AHA  Imran Syed – SMU  Maryam – ACH  Ayisha – JB 
Lacey – ABI  Mustafa – AHA  Fayez – MCR  Inayatullah – HAN 
Saffa – RCA  Halima – JB   Sanaa – ACH   Zainab – CHW 
Taqwa – CHW Layaan – SHM  Aaminah – MCR  Khadijah – SHM 

Nafeesah – LPA  Humza – MCR 
 

                       

                                            

                                                                                                    

POETRY DAY - THANK YOU 



 

  

                                                                                                                             
Remembrance Day is on the 11th November and marks the day World War One 
ended, at 11am on the 11th day of the 11th month, in 1918.  
 
Students will have access to a wide range of books on the theme of War to 
celebrate and remember those who fought and gave their lives in the past.  
  
 

                                                

 

                               

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated In England by the Anti-Bullying Alliance.  

This year’s theme is Reach Out. Consultation with teachers and pupils by the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance found that they wanted a theme that empowered them to do something positive to 

counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes. 

During this week students will  have the opportunity to borrow books focusing on Bullying. 

                                        

 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK - 14TH - 18TH NOVEMBER  



 

 

 

The library is being used by students from all year groups on a regular basis during English lessons as well as 

breaktime and lunchtime.  

However we currently have 628 overdue library books, some of these due back before the Summer holidays. 

Please can you ask your child to bring back any books that you have at home? If your child would like to 

continue reading their book, they need to get it renewed and stamped again.  

 

 

 

 

Awards are achieved once students have read the number of 
words below. To gain these words, the quiz must be passed: 

Bronze - 10,000  Silver - 25,000 words 
Gold - 50,000   Ruby - 100,000  
Sapphire - 250,000  Emerald - 500,000 words  
Amethyst - 750,000  Millionaire - 1,000,000 

Congratulations to the following students who already gained 

the Bronze award: 

Daniyal 8Q2  Simra 8Q2 

Aizah 8Q2  Hajra 8Q2 

Sana 9Q2  Hashim 9Q2 

 

 

 
 
 

 
During November we will be offering 
students the opportunity to watch the 
following authors streaming live during 
their English lessons. 

 

• Year 7 - Jeffrey Boakye - Musical 
Truth: A musical journey through 
modern black Britain by author 
and teacher 
 

• KS4 - Poetry workshop with 
Joseph Coelho 

 
 

TOP READERS 

AUTHOR LIVE 

EVENTS 

LIBRARY BOOKS 

DATA FROM 1ST – 31ST OCTOBER 


